
 

 

         

              Mrs. Krohn’s Newsletter  

Second Grade 
The second graders will have their 

spelling test next Wednesday. Their spelling 
words are: was, close, class, mess, quiz, does, 
doesn’t, goes, busy, buzz, easy, and because.  

In math, they will be learning about 
horizontal, vertical, oblique lines, and 
dividing a whole into halves, fourths, and 
eighths, sums of 10, weighing objects, adding 
10 to a multiple of 10, pairs, tens and ones, 
and identifying halves, fourths, eighths of a 
whole. 

Memory Work-  

Oct. 20.-Thursday- grades 2-4- Mark 16:16- 

Whoever believes and is baptized will be saved, 

but whoever does not believe will be 

condemned. 

Oct. 21-Friday- grades 3-4- 2 Timothy 3:15 – 

From infancy you have known the holy 

Scriptures, which are able to make you wise for 

salvation through faith in Christ Jesus. 

Oct. 24-Monday-Grades 2-4-Romans 10:17- 

Faith comes from hearing the message, and the 

message is heard through the word of Christ.  

Oct. 25.-Tuesday 1-4th grade- Mark 16:15-Go 

into all the world and preach the good news to 

all creation.  

Oct. 26- Wed. 2-4 Hymn #863- 

A mighty fortress is our God, a trusty shield and 

weapon; he helps us free from ev’ry need that 

has us now o’ertaken. The old evil foe now 

means deadly woe; deep guile and great might 

are his dread arms in fight; on earth is not his 

equal. 

This newsletter will be for this week and 

next.  

Our Savior’s 
Wausau, WI 

Oct.  17-  Oct .  26,  2022  
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The fourth graders spelling words will be 
sent home today. Their spelling test will be next 
Wednesday. Their words are on unit 8. 
 In math they will be learning about 
subtraction word problems, drawing pictures of 
fractions, multiplication as repeated addition, 
multiplication table, multiplication facts 1,2,5, 
and 0, and subtracting 3 digit numbers with 
regrouping. 

Third Grade 
 In math the third graders will be learning 
about adding 9, writing fraction number sentences 
that equal 1, dozen, half dozen, reading and 
writing numbers to 1000 using digits, writing 
money amounts using dollar and cents signs, 
reading and shading a thermometer to 2 degrees, 
collecting data and tallying, adding 3 and 4. 

The third graders spelling test will be next 
Wednesday. Their words are on unit 8. 

First Grade 

The first graders will be learning about doubles 

to 18, pattern to solve problems, covering a 

design using pattern blocks, ordering numbers to 

20, adding 1 to a number, writing numbers for 

some, some went away, counting backward from 

10 to 1, morning, afternoon, evening, and night, 

and adding 1 to a number. 

There will be no hot lunch served on 

October 21st.  

There will be no school on October 27th 

and 28th. Teacher-Parent Conferences 

Nov. 1-3rd 
Please have your child remember warm 

clothing.  
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